
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION II 
101 MARIETTA ST., N.W., SUITE 3100 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

In Reply Refer To: JAN O 8 1980 
RII:EHW 
50-280/79-62 
50-281/79-82 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
Attn: ·w. L. Proffitt 

Senior Vice President, Power 
Post Office Box 26666 
Richmond, Virginia 23261 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of December 26; 1979, informing us of steps you have 
taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities under 
NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-32 and DPR-37, brought to your attention 
in our letter of December 3, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions 

I 
and plans (iuring subsequent inspections. 

. \ . 

We appreciate your cooperation with us. 

cc: W. L. Stewart, Manager 
Post Office Box 315 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Sincerely, 

r/f C I)~-- /A, 
R. C. Lewis, Acting ·Chief 
Reactor Operations and 

Nuclear Support Branch 

~) 
• 




